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Core Values for February – Love and Justice  

 

Justice: Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for Justice for they shall be satisfied. 

         Matt 5:6 

 

Love:  Let you love for each other be real and from the heart.  

1 Peter 1:22 

 

 

February 4, 2022 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  

 

Catholic Schools Week was a great celebration of our community, families, students, faculty and 

staff. This year’s theme of “Catholic Schools: Faith, Excellence & Service” truly could be felt on 

our campus. Today, we honor our amazing Grandparents by sending home cards of affection 

created by our students at Nazareth School. We pray you will help us forward the cards to all of 

the Grandparents who love and support our students. We look forward to celebrating 

Grandparent’s Day on campus in the Spring. Thank you to our parents, teachers, staff and 

students for making Catholic Schools Week a wonderful success.  

 

 

In the spirit of the core value of hospitality, Nazareth School would like to 

welcome three new Sisters to our Nazareth family: Sister Henrieta,  

Sister Marissa and Sister Madonna. We are very joyful to have them join us on 

campus and at mass. 

 

 

Over the Christmas break, Nazareth School installed a new security gate between St. Joseph’s 

Building and the Mission San Diego de Alcala. Beginning on Monday, February 10, 2022, the 

gate will be locked, during school hours, to ensure a safe environment for our entire Nazareth 

community.  
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This month we look forward to seeing the school drama 

performance of “Shrek the Musical.” A special thank you goes 

out to Mrs. Hulse, Mrs. Valenti, and the entire cast for bringing 

this amazing production to Nazareth School. The performance 

will be on Thursday, February 24th and Friday, February 25th at 

6:30pm and an on-core Saturday matinee, February 26th at 2pm. 

Tickets will go on sale soon, seats will be limited due to COVID 

protocols. 

 

I wanted to extend a special thank you to the Student Council, and 

Mrs. Kinkead for their extra efforts in preparation for today’s 

Mass. We were excited to sit with our prayer buddies and 

celebrate Mass together as a Catholic community. 

If your child has any COVID-19 symptoms please keep them home and notify Nazareth School 

at office@nazarethschool.org immediately. Please keep your child home until symptoms have 

improved. If you have further questions, please visit nazarethschool.org and click on the  

 

“COVID-19” tab in the upper left-hand corner. You will be able to find information regarding 

free testing sites and the latest Decision Tree. Negative tests must either be emailed to the office  

or a copy presented upon your return to school. Please check-in with the office in the morning  

before child goes to class.  

 

If child tests positive, please contact Mrs. Coons at principal@nazarethschool.org and the office 

at office@nazarethschool.org or call at 619-641-7987. 
 
  
God watch over our students, 

God watch over our parents, 

God watch over our teachers and staff! 

 

God Bless, 

 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal  

Nazareth School 

(619) 641-7987 

 


